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Rotation Change on Sakura Service 
 

 

 

To our Valued Customers,  

 

 

As part of our continuous efforts to optimize our services, Maersk has decided to adjust the port rotation of 

the Sakura Service to further enhance customer experience. 

 

The network change aims to ensure that we are better able to serve the import and export demands for the 

Japan market and continue to ensure secured connection of your cargo to the key main services in Shanghai, 

contributing to a more flexible service.  

 

The new Sakura Service will run Shanghai  – Yokohama– Nagoya – Shanghai – Kobe – Yokohama - Shanghai.  

 

The updated rotation will be effective from the sailing of vessel AS PIA. 

 

 

Please feel free to reach out to your local Maersk Customer Service representatives or check 

https://www.maersk.com/local-information  and https://www.maersk.com/schedules/  for more details.  

 

We want to thank you for your business and look forward to continuously serving your global transportation 

needs.  

 

Best regards,  

Maersk 

Service First Port First Voyage ETD 

Sakura Express Shanghai (Eastbound) 427W 7th Jul 2024 
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